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In Proposition 13, after to approve the schemes detailed in Figure 20 as the capital 
portfolio for the period 2021-2025, add the following wording “with the addition of 
CCTV replacement as a pipeline scheme”. 

 
Rule 4(3) Information 

 
It is anticipated that the minimal cost associated with the inclusion of the CCTV 
Replacement as a pipeline scheme will be accommodated within the allowance for 
developing pipeline schemes included within the portfolio. 

 
 
 

Explanatory note 
 
The States of Guernsey has recognised that the infrastructure and hardware 
supporting the current deployment of CCTV and video management systems across its 
estate and Committee areas requires investment and development to meet current 
and future demands and to allow for emerging technologies to be exploited in a 
manner that represents an efficient and effective use of public funding. 

 
In parallel it will be essential to create and maintain a multi-agency CCTV capability 
across the States of Guernsey to meet current and future demands of crime 
prevention & detection, to ensure enhanced community safety and enhance the 
security of the Bailiwick’s Critical National Infrastructure.

EJA
Typewritten text
P.2021/71 Amdt 9

EJA
Rectangle



 

Following advice recently received the Committee for Home Affairs (the Committee) 

are extremely concerned that as a result of aging infrastructure and hardware the 

CCTV provision is at risk of failure and in some areas is not fit for purpose.  The 

Committee identified this programme as a priority requiring capital funding.  CCTV is 

fundamentally a tool and service that supports public safety and provides both a 

deterrent and surveillance.   Ensuring that this programme of work is included in the 

pipeline projects will allow scoping to take place and inform the development of a 

Bailiwick CCTV Strategy. 


